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Information request  
 

• how much has been expended on the project to date (feb 2013)? 

• readiness of the ICT systems to deliver UC 

• that the project is within budget and on time to deliver. 

 
DWP response 
 
To take your first point, expenditure on Universal Credit since the start of the 
programme in April 2011 to February 2013 amounts to £400.3m.   
 
The IT system has entered its final stages of integration testing and will be 
ready to go live in our pathfinder in April 2013. 
 
Finally, as above, we remain on track and within budget to commence our 
pathfinder in April 2013.  
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